MORRISTOWN TOWN COUNCIL Special Meeting July 18th, 2024

FIRE STATION TRAINING ROOM

President Dave Benefiel called the Special Meeting to order, present were Kristi Langkabel, Larry Tracy, Tammy Davis, and Ralph Henderson. Also present, Town Attorney and Clerk Treasurer.

Special Meeting:

Subject: 130 E Main St.

The Morristown Town Council has agreed to retain the land at 130 E Main St. to correct drainage and begin the process of creating a public parking lot.

Council Member Larry Tracy made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Ralph Henderson seconded the motion. Motion approved. Vote 5/0

David Benefiel, President

Morgan Stratton, Clerk Treasurer

July 18th, 2024